
 

 

 

October 11, 2018 

Addendum #02 

to RFSOQ for 

Furniture Standards Planning, Procurement,  

and Installation Services 
To All Proposers,  

Please carefully review the update provided below and incorporate the information as directed into your 
Request for Statement of Qualifications submittals due to the Project Development Unit on October 12 26 
Friday, 2018. Submittals that do not reflect the information provided below may be considered non-
responsive and the submittals may be rejected. 

1. The due date for Statements of Qualifications is hereby extended to October 26, 2018. 
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Sam Lin – Manager 
Project Development Unit 
1402 Maple Street 
Redwood City, CA 94063 
650-369-4766 
slin@smcgov.org 
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